
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 21st 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
The children in years 5 and 6 have been invited to join other local schools in the Annual Christmas 
Concert at St Michael’s Church on Monday December 4th. 
 
The children will remain at school at 3pm and will need to bring a “snack” for tea, we will provide 
drinks. 
 
Staff will then walk the children from school to St Michael’s at 4pm for a rehearsal. You will need to 
arrive for the concert, which starts at 6pm (you will need free tickets for this). 
 
Your child will only be able to attend if you or another adult are coming to the concert as staff will 
not be able to bring the children back to school at 7pm. 
 
Please return the slip below as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Stephanie Gaskell 
Headteacher 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
………………………………………………………………. will be taking part in the concert on December 4th 2017. 
 
I will take full responsibility for my chid at the end of the concert (7pm) 
 
We require tickets for the concert Yes/No (max 2 per family but if you require more we will put your 
name on a list) 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………… 


